RWPS Superintendent Evaluation Summary

On Monday, August 25th, 2025, the RWPS School Board met in a closed session with the purpose of evaluating Superintendent Bob Jaszczak's performance on the predetermined goals set forth for this past school year. The goals the school board members chose for this past year were Budget, Community Engagement/Communication, and Trust Building.

In summary, the evaluation determined that Superintendent Jaszczak met all goals in a satisfactory manner and that sufficient progress is being made. All board members were allowed ample time to critique and or praise the superintendent's performance based on their individual sentiments. We as a school board will be setting new goals for this school year in an upcoming meeting and will have a consistent evaluation schedule moving forward.

Thank you,

Ryan Riester

RWPS School Board Chair.